
The Christmas Fair is fast approaching! This year the Christmas Fair will be a winter market held
outside (weather permitting) on the school playgrounds. There will be lots of fun-filled stalls and
games including (but not limited to):

Food & Refreshments - including BBQ Pulled Pork Rolls, Pigs in Blankets Hotdogs, mulled wine
and hot chocolate station
Chocolate Tombola 
Elf off the Shelf
Make your own reindeer food 
Santa’s Postbox 

. 

Christmas Fair Update - Raffles, Volunteers and
Token Sales

November 2024

Dear Parents,

Face Gems & Paints
Bauble Sand Art
Christmas Choir Performance 
… and LOTS MORE! 

We’ll also be selling light up toys and Christmas accessories for little ones. So wrap up warm
and come join us - it promises to be a truly magical event (it may even snow!).

Christmas Raffle

We are thrilled to announce our
Christmas Raffle, featuring some
fantastic prizes!

Please find attached a book of raffle
tickets to sell at £1 per ticket. All
families who sell a book of tickets will
be entered into a prize draw to receive
a special thank you from WISPA!

Important Details:

Ticket Stubs: Complete all details
on each ticket stub — any blank
stubs will not be entered into the
draw.
Payment: Full payment must be
made in cash only, and returned
along with the stubs in a secure
envelope labelled with the child’s
name and class by Monday, 9th
December.
Return Deadline: Ensure all ticket
stubs (including any unsold ones)
are returned to classrooms by
Monday, 9th December.

The draw will take place at the
Christmas Fair. Good luck to everyone,
and thank you for your support!



. 

Don’t forget to save the date! It’s the school event
you will not want to miss!

Friday 13th December 4:30 PM - 6:30PM

Token Sales - w/c 9th December

Following positive feedback we will once again
be offering the chance to beat the queues AND
save some money with early bird pricing! 

Tokens will be available for purchase on the
Year 2 Playground during the week leading up
to the Fair at a reduced cost. You can buy
tokens using both cash and card.

Monday, 9th - 3:15pm
Tuesday, 10th - 8:30am 
Wednesday, 11th - 3:15pm 
Thursday 12th - 8:30am

Tokens will also be available to purchase at
the Fair itself. 

We Need Your Help to Make the Fair a Success!

All of our stalls and games rely on volunteers,
with shifts as short as 30 minutes! This is a
fantastic opportunity to immerse yourself in
the Fair’s excitement. 

All  volunteers are friends of Westfields Infants
and it is important to WISPA that they are able
to enjoy the Fair with their loved ones too!
Therefore, without volunteers, stalls may need
to close for periods of time on the day. 

To volunteer or find out more, simply scan the
QR Code and complete the form.

Santa’s Postbox 

At the Fair this year there will be the opportunity for children to post
their letters to Santa! The postage to the North Pole is only a couple
of tokens and guarantees that WISPA have agreed with Santa that he
will personally write back to all children, with replies delivered on the
final day of term. 

There is no need to prepare anything for this activity (apart from
present ideas to share with Santa) as the the children will be given a
template letter to fill out and post. 

We can’t wait to see everyone at our Christmas Fair! Your presence and support will make this
the best fair ever, so come join the fun and help us create an unforgettable day for our school

community!


